
 

The MAC is composed of appointed community members whose purpose is to advise the Board of Supervisors about activities 

and problems of the area represented. Residents are encouraged to attend and talk about issues important to them. More info 

at www.placer.ca.gov/bos/macs.  Placer County is committed to ensuring that persons with disabilities are provided the 

resources to participate fully in public meeting. If you require disability-related modifications or accommodations, including 

auxiliary aid or services, to attend or participate in this meeting, please contact the Board of Supervisor’s Office.  

 

175 Fulweiler Avenue  Auburn, CA 95603  (530) 889-4010 

County Contact: Ashley Brown (916) 787-8954 

 

    

 

 

*** NOTICE *** 

 

MEETING CANCELED 

 

The January 9, 2019 

Granite Bay MAC Meeting  

Is Canceled 

 

The next regularly scheduled 

meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, February 6, 2019 

 

*** NOTICE *** 

http://www.placer.ca.gov/bos/macs

